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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
To:  MIECO/OBBC/OMCA Signatory Employers 

From:  David Stubbs, Executive Director 

Date:  April 29, 2020 

Re: BRICKLAYERS AND LABOURERS’ 2020 RATE INCREASES 
 
 
The COVID19 Pandemic has presented numerous challenges for our contractor members 
over the past 2 months and will certainly change the way our members work in the future. 
Currently, we are working with our labour partners to ensure those sites that are open have 
adequate workers available to staff the sites. As the Ford Government prepares to open 
Ontario for business again, all of our workforce will need to be ready to go back to work. 
 
At this time, we want to remind our Employers of the upcoming rate increases for 2020 as per 
our Collective Agreements. 
 
The May 1st, 2020 Bricklayers wages, deductions and contributions adjustments are set out in 
the Wage Schedules that can be found on the MIECO/OBBC/OMCA website 
www.brickemployer.com.  
 
The May 3rd, 2020 Labourers wages, deductions and contributions adjustments are set out in 
the Wage Schedules that can be found on the MIECO/OBBC/OMCA website 
www.brickemployer.com.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions please contact me at our office or by email 
dstubbs@canadamasonrycentre.com 
 


